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Seeking Expressions of Interest
Voluntary Work in Antarctica – Scott Base 
early-November to early-December 2018
The New Zealand Antarctic Society and Antarctica New Zealand have entered into an agreement to provide an opportunity for one New Zealand Antarctic Society member to work voluntarily at Scott Base, Antarctica for approximately four weeks from early-November to early-December 2018. 
The voluntary work this season will involve working with the Scott Base Engineering Team.  Work will involve support to the Engineers.  
While formal trade qualifications are not necessary, previous trade or similar experience is required.  
The candidates must have the following 
· Proven trade background, skills and experience 
· Experience being a member of a small team
· Current membership of the New Zealand Antarctic Society
· Strong Health, Safety and Environment values
· Physically fit and capable of undertaking demanding physical work
· Sound decision making and work ethics
· Hold a current first aid certificate valid for the duration of the role (US 6401/6402)
· Demonstrate the ability to work safely & effectively
· Possess the personal qualities required to fit in socially and professionally with a diverse range of people

The Volunteer is required to undergo all Antarctica New Zealand's induction processes prior to departure; including obtaining a medical clearance, providing a suitable Ministry of Justice check, pre deployment training and any role specific training deemed necessary.
Successful candidates are to provide a report of their activities to Antarctica New Zealand and the New Zealand Antarctic Society by the end of February 2019, and submit a short article about their experience to Antarctic.
If you wish to be considered for this opportunity, please complete the enclosed application form and return it with any supporting documentation to the NZAS National Secretary.  
Previously selected/successful candidates to this Volunteer Programme may not reapply.
	New Zealand Antarctic Society (Inc)
Email: secretary@antarcticsociety.org.nz



Applications close Friday 7 September 2018
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